
 

08.02.2020 

NOTICE 

In cancellation of previous notice dated 05.02.2020, all 

classes of B.Com (Hons. & General) 2nd, 4th & 6th Semester 

will start on 14.02.2020 (Friday) instead of 15.02.2020. 

Students and faculties are requested to come to college on 

14.02.2020 as per existing routine. Students are also 

directed to attend their classes regularly and maintain their 

attendance as prescribed by the University, failing which 

they will not be allowed to appear at the final CU 

examination. 

 

Dr. Biswajit Bhadra 

Teacher-in-Charge 


